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Dear Natalie Wilson

Transfer of your request for official information

Thank you for your request received on 4 September 2016 under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act) for

“Commissioner Richard Thompson stated that ‘a survey of SDHB patients
showed satisfaction with meals in July was over 90%.' (ODT 3 Sep 2016).

| would like to request to see the results of that survey and a copy of the
questionnaire to determine:

What questions were asked?

Who asked the questions?

How many patients were asked for their feedback?”

This letter is to notify you that in accordance with section 14 of the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act), the Ministry is transferring your request to Southern
District Health Board (SDHB). The reason for this is because | believe that the
information you requested is more closely connected with the functions of SDHB.

Therefore, further correspondence on this request will come to you from SDHB. Note

that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from when SDHB receives
this transfer from us.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Relations
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